INTERCONTINENTAL COOPERATIVE ITP STUDY GROUP ICIS



ICIS Newsletter December 2019

Dear colleagues

Greetings from Switzerland. Please find herewith our December 2019 Newsletter:

Thank you so much!



We thank all our colleagues on every continent for their support and collaboration and for sharing their data with us. Your effort is of high value in the field of research in ITP.

We wish you and your families all a good rest of the year, a Merry Christmas and all the best for the New Year.

Both adult and pediatric hematologists as Principal Investigators in PARC-ITP Registry We are glad that we have specialists both in adult and pediatric hematology as principal investigators to register their patients with ITP in the PARC-ITP registry and/or Splenectomy Registry.

We want to encourage all adult and pediatric hematologists to contact our data manager Caroline Martin Asal (itpbasel@unibas.ch) to be an active investigator and enter their patient's data into the registry.

Please check your files every month to see if follow-up information is due and complete all the forms that are underlined in the form row on the starting page of your institution (after login with your username and password on www.parc-itp.net you will see all your registered cases listed).

Thank you so much for your highly appreciated work.

Splenectomy Registry

Please send the data of your patients who are planned for splenectomy, or who are already splenectomised to splenectomy@ukbb.ch, thank you. (fax number +41 61 704 12 41)

Please check your files regularly to see, if follow-up information is due.

Yours sincerely

Paul Imbach Thomas Kühne Alexandra Schifferli Caroline Martin Asal Verena Stahel Monika Imbach

Chairman Chairman Data Manager Coordinator Back Office

ICIS Board see: www.itpbasel.ch

Chairpersons: Paul Imbach

Thomas Kühne Alexandra Schifferli paul.imbach@unibas.ch thomas.kuehne@ukbb.ch alexandra.schifferli@ukbb.ch Office: Monika Imbach Caroline Martin Asal Verena Stahel

splenectomy@ukbb.ch itpbasel@unibas.ch verena.stahel@ukbb.ch